INTERSTATE 35 COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT
SPECIAL BOARD MEETING MINUTES
January 24, 2024

The Interstate 35 Community School District Board of Education met in special session, on Wednesday,
January 24, 2024 in the District Office Conference Room in Truro, lowa.
President Nathan Gibson called the meeting to order at 11:47 a.m. Director Monica Strange was present.
President Gibson and Director Jessica Bucklin were present electronically. Vice-President Dan Hutton
and Director Melissa Keller were absent. Also present were Superintendent Dr. Sharon Dentlinger,
Board Secretary Ted Bauer, and Special Education Director/Activities Director Brayton Weber. All in
attendance recited the Pledge of Allegiance and Gibson read I-35’s District Mission Statement and the
District’s Priorities.
Motion by Strange, seconded by Bucklin to approve the agenda as presented; motion carried 3-0.

Open Forum: No one was present to address the Board.

Motion by Bucklin, seconded by Strange to approve the proposed plans, specifications, form of contract,
and estimated total construction cost for the fields, concession work and parking; motion carried 3-0.

Dentlinger presented initial information regarding signing bonuses for hard-to-fill teaching positions.
This will be a topic for discussion at future meetings as well.

The next regular meeting is scheduled for Monday, February 26, 2024 at 6:00 p.m.

Motion by Bucklin, seconded by Strange to adjourn; motion carried 3-0. Meeting adjourned at 12:05 p.m.

Nathan Gibson, Board President Ted Bauer, Board Secretary



